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GNLU PRESS NOTE
No. MUNO01/2017
GNLU -UNICEF Panel Discussion, Friday, 10 February 2017

INVITATION
GNLU -UNICEF Panel Discussion, Friday, 10 February 2017.
Subject: Invitation Letter for Gracing the Panel Discussion and Covering the event in your
Media
Dear Sir/Madam,

It gives me immense pleasure to inform you that the GNLU Model United Nation Society is
organising a Panel Discussion, Friday, 10 February 2017. The Panel Discussion

We also take this opportunity to announce that GNLU is hosting the second edition of its Model
United Nations Conference from 10th to 12th February, 2017. The first edition, held from 18th
to 20th March, 2016 was set apart from other MUNSs in the circuit by virtue of a panel discussion
organised in collaboration with UNICEF on the theme of Youth Participation in Governance.
Participation was observed from experts both from the academic field as well as the social sector
- our own Director, Prof. (Dr.) Bimal N. Patel included - and the session was moderated by Ms.
Sonia Singh, Editor-in-Chief, NDTV. For further details on the panel discussion, please find
attached a write-up on the same.

Keeping in mind that the event seeks to engage a young, high-achieving demographic with global
challenges and their possible solutions, we are hosting a panel discussion in collaboration with
UNICEF on the theme of “Breaking Batriers To Gender Equality”. The moderator for the
discussion is Ms. Rishika Baruah, Former Special Correspondent for The Quint. Other details
are as below:

Date: 10th February 2017
Time: 1:30 pm to 4:30 pm
Venue: AURA, Gujarat National Law University

We have also attached the schedule of the event, details of the theme of the panel discussion, a
brief write up about the panelists and the MUN.

We would be pleased to have you to cover the seminar. Looking forward to welcome you at
GNLU.

We also cordially invite you to join us for High-Tea.

Warm regards,
The Secretariat,
GNLUMUN'"7.

For any further information, you may contact William Nunes, Associate Professor of Political
Science at (8128650855 or wnunes@gnlu.ac.inj)or Ms. Udita Bhatt, Student Convenor of the
MUN-2017 at (9227692360 or uditab12@gnlu.ac.in)
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